MAPLEWOODSTOCK NEEDS YOUR HELP 
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https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=QRHTKJ2Z4ANVG
Hey MapSo (or is it SOMA)! As you may know Maplewoodstock is BACK. After a two-year COVID induced hiatus, the community's annual Arts and Musical Festival will return the weekend of July 9th and 10th. What you may not know is that the event is almost 100% funded through merchandise sales, advertising, sponsorships and vendor fees. Our motto has always been “a festival by the community for the community”. 

Costs include hiring a professional production company for sound and stage, booking headline acts, paying our share of township services such as security, DPW and EMS, etc. The pandemic has affected all aspects of our lives, and our little event is not immune. In 2020 and 2021 we incurred upfront costs that could not be recouped due to the required postponements of the event and, just like the rest of society, supply chain issues and inflation have significantly increased the cost of the event. 

Maplewoodstock is less than one month away, and we find we are a bit behind with our fundraising goals. As is always the case you can support our event by purchasing merchandise. We will be set up in Maplewood Village every Saturday until the event and of course we will be selling at the event as well. We are also asking you, the community, to help by donating what you can to help defray some of these increased costs. 

If you are able and willing, please either scan the QR code or click on the link above to make your tax-deductible contribution.

Thank you and see you on July 9th.
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